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Comments: On behalf of the thousands of comments rejecting this proposal, I'd like to add to them.  

 

This proposal stinks.  I'm not sure what kind of shady business is happening behind the scenes, but the FS Is

trying to pull wool over our eyes.  From trying to expedite this process through a categorical exclusion, to

mysteriously adding acreage to the SUP, and the shady change of ownership shares between Mr. Wolfheil and

Powdr, something smells.  This all falls on the shoulders of Mr. Steele, who in my opinion, has lost all credibility

through the process.  A serious investigation into this matter should take place regarding the SUP.  Why can't the

FS reject this proposal on these grounds alone?  Not to mention the negative environmental impact this proposal

will carry with it.  

 

The bottom line here is this.  Mr.  Steele stated it was in the best interest of the FS to listen to the will the the

American people.  After all, you in fact work for us.  Well, the will of the American people is quite obvious.  We

DONT WANT this resort, and wish to keep HLL the way it is.  I'm sorry if Mr. Wolfheil can't handle his affairs

regarding HLL, but selling it to this company Powdr, is absurd.  Their bottom line is making money, and the

environment and it's lasting negative impact is really the last thing on their mind.  

 

There are numerous complaints about this proposal, and the FS should do the right thing, and abandon it

immediately.  

 

 


